ERCOT Impact Analysis Report


	PRR

Number
	724
	PRR

Title
	Removal of the Drop to AREP References

	Impact Analysis Date
	July 11, 2007

	Cost/Budgetary Impact
	Less than $50K to be managed under the O&M budgets of affected departments.



	Estimated Project Time Requirements*

*Unless otherwise indicated, project time requirements begin upon project initiation.
	No project required.  PRR724 will be managed as a SIR upon Board of Directors (BOD) approval. 


	ERCOT Staffing Impacts (across all areas)
	None.  This change can be accommodated with existing ERCOT staffing.

	ERCOT Computer System Impacts
	PRR724 will require minor system modifications to ERCOT systems (PaperFree) to be managed under the O&M budgets of affected departments.



	ERCOT Business Function Impacts
	No additional business processes will be required.



	Grid Operations & Practices Impacts
	None.




	Alternatives for a More Efficient Implementation (include explanation of impacts)

	None.


	Evaluation of Interim Solutions (e.g., manual workarounds)

	None.


	Feasibility of Implementation

	Impact on Resource Availability: NA
Impact on Other Projects: NA


	Comments

	PRR724 removes allowable uses of the Drop-AREP transaction 814-10, to comply with PUCT Project No. 33025, PUC RULEMAKING PROCEEDING TO AMEND COMMISSION SUBST. R. CONSISTENT WITH §25.43 PROVIDER OF LAST RESORT (POLR).  System modifications are necessary so that ERCOT does not process 814-10 Drop-to-AREP transactions and can send a reject response using the 814_11 Drop Response in case it receives one.
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